
 
 

11th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We have had a wonderful day so far dressed in pink and red to 
acknowledge the importance of love in our lives and to mark the start 
of the half term holiday. I hope that many of you can stop by the cake 
stand later today to enjoy a delicious sweet treat as well. Thank you for 
your support of these PTA events. The money raised makes a difference 
to our provision at school for every pupil. We are very fortunate to have 
an amazing PTA and supportive members of our school community who 
give so many hours voluntarily to organise an array of exciting events. 
 
This has been a busy half term and I couldn’t be prouder of our pupils 

as they have continued to strive to be the best learners they can be in every lesson, every day.  
I know some pupils have been tired this week and it has been hard to get up in the morning, 
which can happen in the lead up to the holiday. 
 
I am very proud to work with such talented staff who are dedicated to the pupils in our care 
and work tirelessly to ensure pupils are safe, happy, ready to learn and flourishing at school.  I 
know they are looking forward to the holiday so they can to recharge, ready for the next half 
term.   
 
We have truly valued working in partnership with you this half term in so many ways. The English 
stream parent teacher meetings in January went very well. Bilingual reports for 1B – 6B go out 
today and RB parents will be invited to meet with their teachers next half term.  If there is 
anything you would like support with, please don’t ever hesitate to ask us.  You have actively 
participated in our parent workshops this half term for maths and Zones of Regulation. Our plan 
is to hold more workshops so if you have any ideas, please let us know.  
 
Term Dates  
The term dates for 2022-23 for the English stream have been published on our website, please 
click here.  Once EdW have confirmed the bilingual term dates we will share these with families 
in our bilingual stream.  
 
COVID19 
We have had quite a rise in pupils testing positive for COVID19 this week.  Classes affected 
have been informed. Please continue to test regularly to identify asymptomatic cases. Anyone 
with symptoms is currently expected to get a PCR test. We ask that every pupil takes a lateral 
flow test before returning to school on Monday 21st February.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you back to school on Monday 21st February and hearing all 
about your holiday adventures.  
 
Stay safe and enjoy the valuable time you have together. 
 
With my very best wishes 
Miss Henry  

https://www.bellevillewix.org.uk/news-events/dates-calendar/

